
The 2024 Sidney Center Tractor Parade 
Committee would like to thank our sponsor:

The Sidney Center Family & Friends Church, our 
gracious donors, parade participants, attendees, 
volunteers, those that donated items for the raffle table 
and our neighbors for the support, involvement 
and enjoyment displayed on parade day. We had 
100 Tractors and 43 other equipment and vehicles.  

100% of net profits from parade will be used to support 
local agricultural organizations.

Next year will be the 15th year of the parade. We look 
forward to the day, seeing everyone and sharing smiles 
and memories.

2025 parade date is scheduled for 
Saturday, September 20, 2025

Thank You


